
 

 

 

 

 

 

Flagstaff Hill Week 2 Wrap-Up  
  
Hello from Mrs Schipper  
I’m excited to introduce myself as the new Deputy Principal for the remainder of 2024. Thank you to all the 
students, parents and staff that have made me feel welcome this week. Flagstaff Hill Primary is certainly a 
lovely place to be. I come from being Deputy Principal at Willunga Primary School where I have been for the 
last 7 years. I am a local with 3 school aged children of my own and am involved in all sorts of community 
activities including sports, scouts and music.   
I am excited to work together with you all to ensure the best educational experience for our students. I have 
introduced myself to all classes and have started the conversation with students on how they can have a voice 
here at Flagstaff Hill Primary.  
  
Upcoming Weekly Events  
May 13: Year 1/2 Living Kaurna Cultural Excursion  
May 14: SAPSASA Cross Country  
May 15: Scholastic Book Fair begins  
  
Please remember to check the website for upcoming events and information.  
Be Brave, Be Curious, Belong | Flagstaff Hill Primary School  
  
Mother’s Day Stall Thank you  
A huge Thank You to our ‘Family and Friends’ parent volunteers for running and organising our Mother’s Day 
Stall. Mother’s Day holds significance as an occasion for us to celebrate and express gratitude for the vital role 
played by mothers and other special individuals in our lives.  
To all the incredible Mothers, Grandmothers, Nannas, Aunties, and cherished friends within the Flagstaff Hill 
school community, we hope you have a great Mothers Day on Sunday.   
  
Introducing the Zen Zone  
We are thrilled to introduce the Zen Zone, formally known as the Interoception Room, which is located in the 
Front Office. This is a space for students to reset, regulate and calm their bodies. There is a range of tools to 
support with both big and small body movements to increase our students’ capacity and awareness of their 
own bodies. We have already seen visits this week to work through friendship fires, reset, regulate and 
reflect, with students returning to class ready to learn.  
  
URSTRONG Community session  
Friendly reminder of our upcoming online URSTRONG Language of Friendship Community session on May 22 
via Zoom. Tickets have been paid by the school and we encourage as many to join as possible to support with 
our whole-site language and implementation of the Friendology Curriculum. Register using the link below!  
https://urstrong.com/event/language-of-friendship-for-urstrong-schools-3/  
  
Enjoy your weekend  

The Leadership Team  
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